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ICYMI: Heller Supports STOCK Act on Senate Floor

 

(Washington DC) -- On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) urged colleagues to support the STOCK Act, which will shine much-needed light on Members of Congress’ finances and help stop inside trading. The Senate is expected to vote on this legislation later this week.  

Heller is an original cosponsor of similar legislation introduced earlier this year by Senator Scott Brown (R-MA).



CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CLIP
“While our economy limps on, the nation’s capital remains untouched by the difficulties Nevadans experience every day. In light of these facts, is it really any mystery why Congress is currently experiencing its worst approval ratings in history?

“…the STOCK Act is an important step for Congress to take and start earning back the trust and faith of the American people. Restoring that confidence will surely be a long journey, because public servants have in too many cases not taken their job seriously.  But through legislation like the STOCK Act, we send an important message to the citizens of this nation – that we understand our position requires us to uphold the highest ethical and moral standards, and we are willing to undergo the scrutiny required to regain that trust…”  
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